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29 March 2021 

School 2 Newsletter 
 

Dear parents, 
 

End for Term 2 
As a reminder, please remember that Term 2 will finish on Wednesday 31st March 2021 and Term 3 

will commence from Monday 12th April. 
 

School Uniform 

Thank you for your help regarding school uniform. Please continue to ensure your child comes to school 

in their school uniform and please have your child’s name clearly labelled on it. Many thanks. 
 

Russian Government Holidays 

Please be aware that the school will be closed on the following days due to Russian Government 

Holidays: 

• Monday 3rd May 
• Monday 10th May 

• Monday 14th June 
 

Internet Safety 

At school, children are taught the principles of Internet safety. The following link has suggestions for 

parents regarding WhatsApp: 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1tTz9Pu3SzuJDBAltOWcGeqaeOCC5AABC 
 

Best regards, 
 

Mr Kelly 
 
 

Important Dates 

31 March 

12 April 

18-19 May 

w/b 24 May 
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EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION 
 

NPEI «THE BRITISH INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL» 

NORTHERN CAMPUS: Infant School 8 495 450 16 26; Junior School 8 495 450 3447; Secondary School 8 495 987 44 89. 

SOUTHERN CAMPUS: Secondary School 8 495 425 5100; 

CENTRAL CAMPUS: Primary School 8 499 723 09 19; Russian Curriculum School (All ages) 8 499 124 3496. 

Admissions 8 495 426 0311, 8 495 987 44 86. 
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